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Dates for the diary

Tuesday 18th July
Summer Craft Day
Wednesday 19th July 
Leavers Assembly 2pm for year 
6 Parents only
Thursday 20th July
Little Angels coming over for 
lunch
Sports Day
Friday 21st July
Last Day of Term

Little Angels
Topsy and Tim start school by Jean 
and Gareth Adamson’ is the story of 
the week. We have been exploring 
emotions and managing our feelings 
as we look at transitions to school, 
new groups or even moving houses 
and changing our routines. The 
children have enjoyed links to new 
schools, spending time in different 
groups, discovering what we need 
to move house and the different 
dynamics of families. 

Exmoor Zoo
On Wednesday the whole school 
enjoyed a trip to Exmoor Zoo. We 
had a brilliant day wandering 
around the zoo plus an 
educational talk by one of the 
keepers. A big thankyou to the 
PTFA for kindly funding this trip 
and to the parents who came to 
help.
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Congratulations
Well done to Jessica for 
swimming, Leif for Horse riding, 
Mackie for making his Beaver 
promise. Leighton and Jack 
attended a Rugby Festival. 
Leighton for your Football 
Trophies

Please could every child bring in an 
empty plastic bag. We will be 

emptying trays and bringing work 
home.

We also have a lot of lost property, if 
your child has lost any uniform 
please come in and have a look. 

Anything not claimed will be going to 
the PTFA New to you sale.

Look out for next week’s Newsletter 
it will be taken over by our Year 6 

Leavers.


